

Hello Parents! September is already upon us and we are staying busy here at school! The smoke has finally started clearing so we can return to our outdoor recesses.

September is our USDA food study month. We will be passing out a packet for each child in our program. Please take a moment to fill it out, even if your family does not qualify for the food program they will all need to be counted so that we can continue to claim your child's meals. Also we will be attaching a new 2017/2018 Emergency contact sheet and registration sheets that need to be filled out. We appreciate your help with both these forms as we need to have them completed by the end of September

# **Recipes for Bubbles**

**Bubbles with Corn Syrup** 

2 Cups liquid dish washing detergent

6 Cups water

1 Cup Karo light corn syrup

Combine three ingredients into a large container with a lid. Shake well and let sit several hours. Store covered in refrigerator to extend suds shelf life. Allow to warm before using.

### Soap Bubbles

1 Cup dish washing detergent or liquid dish soap

1 Cup water

1/2 teaspoon cooking oil

Mix in cup or old juice can

Have a great day and Happy September!

### Infant room

The infant class has welcomed a couple of new faces. They have been working on rolling, crawling, and there have even been a few who are starting to walk. Ellie and Caden turned 1 and have moved into the Adventure 1 classroom.

### **Navigator News**

The Navigators have been getting adjusted to their new school schedules and doing homework.
Please remember warm clothing and shoes and jackets; walking back and forth to Jefferson can get really cold. Brrrr!

## Adventurer 1, 2, 3

All three adventurer classes are also welcoming new faces this month.
They will be very busy learning about the seasons and what will happen when Fall is here.

### **Explorer News**

Happy September!! This month has brought new faces and we are very excited for them to learn with us. We have been doing some fun science this month. As a class we made sensory bottles, learned all about insects and now are moving onto the "All about Me" theme.

#### **Discoverer News**

The Discoverer class is working on their "All about ME" unit. Learning what makes each of them special. If you have any family pictures please bring them in for their family board.

### Reminders\*\*

Please encourage students to bring share toys only on share day, which is on Thursday's.

Please take children's bedding home every Friday to be washed. Thank you